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February 2025     8 Ender Newsletter      Issue 14 
 

PEACE ARCH CURLING CENTRE 
1475 Anderson Street White Rock BC 

manager@peacearchcurling.com 

www.peacearchcurling.com 

 T: 604 531 0244 

 

Did you Know?  
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 9  

Winetasting canceled 

February 17 Family Day 

Club is open and regular curling 

March 1 

Social Night Curl and Pizza – Sign 

up TBA  

March 22 

DAY OF CHAMPIONS – FINAL 

GAMES TO DETERMINE LEAGUE 

WINNERS.  

BAR- Updates 

  

New Wine Rules 

If a red wine bottle has been 
opened and you choose not to 
purchase a drink from it due to how 
many days it has been open, then 
you must purchase an unopened 
bottle.  The bartender will provide 
you with a cork or top so you can 
take remaining wine home. We 
have lots of waste and are trying to 
minimize it.  

We welcome Krista McArthur to the 
bartending team.  She has been 
helping cover some shifts for rentals 
or due to illness.  

Did You Know? 

We have new champions in our club. The junior team from 

Earl Marriott High School coached by our Ed Holland won 

the zone championships. They are headed off to Kimberly 

for the Provincial Event. THEY NEED YOUR HELP! 

The team will be coming by the club in the evening and 

during morning draw change asking for donations. It will 

cost close to $5000 for travel and accommodations.  An 

Envelope will be in my office for any donation amount.  

Curlers try to have a few bills earmarked for them in your 

wallets in February.  

 

mailto:manager@peacearchcurling.com
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            Our Supporters 

Special Thanks to our advertisers in 

the club.  

Try to visit, purchase, and mention 

where you saw their sign! 

  Oceana Parc 

  Henry Drilling/D&B Auger 

KPU University 

Schill Insurance 

Barnes Wheaton GM 

Aspira Pacifica/Peninsula 

IG Wealth Management-Rick Floer 

Weeks Insurance 

Christine and Blaine Makasoff  

Fedewich & Witt Notary 

Trevor Halford -MLA 

Peace Arch News 

MNP 

Kerri Findlay – MP 

Crystal Hearing 

Larry Dyok  

Murray Hyundai- White Rock 

 

      Support these Advertisers 

If you know a company that wants 

exposure let our manager know.  

 

 

 

Support our club Fundraisers 

We are actively fundraising for various capital projects: new floor 

and brine lines, new upgraded plant, and dehumidifier.  Please 

support our various fundraising campaigns. 

Building our House - one rock at a time 
Join the rock handle club and create a legacy. Your generous 

donation of $1000 will give you a personalized rock handle for 

yourself, a loved one, or your business to be seen every time a curler 

slides out of the house.  3 more stones have been purchased.  

 Turn your dimes into dollars for PACC 

PACC now has an account with Return-It Express.  Just bag and drop 

your returnable beverage containers in a clear plastic bag - no 

sorting required.  Tip:  only put a maximum of 12 glass bottles in a 

bag to prevent breakage.   

NOTE:  We will be penalized $1 for any garbage in the bag or any 

unaccepted containers (e.g. American drink containers, buttermilk 

or whipping cream containers). 

Take your bags to the express check-in at either of our local  

Return-It depots and print off a PACC label using our phone number 

– 604-531-0244 – to access the account on the tablet. Stick label 

on your bag and don’t forget to scan the label.  IF THE LABEL ISN’T 

SCANNED, YOUR RECYLED ITEMS DON’T GET RECORDED. 

Check out our progress on the chart posted on the office window.  

As of January 31, we have raised a total of $244.  Keep those cans 

and bottles coming. 

Reverse Draw – Winners Circle 

Doug Holmyard  1st out  $20 

Crystal Furgala  25th out $25 

Sandra Mahaffy  75th out $25 

Tax Deductible Donations  

Your donation, big or small, one-time time or monthly, will make a 
difference to building our curling community. Personal or corporate 
tax-deductible donations can be made through the BC Amateur Sport 

Fund. Buy a rock handle ($1000) or just donate to the building 
fund to help rebuild our infrastructure.   

 
 
 

https://secure.bcamateursportfund.org/registrant/DonationPage.aspx?eventid=343824&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=direct%2fnone
https://secure.bcamateursportfund.org/registrant/DonationPage.aspx?eventid=343824&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=direct%2fnone
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Board of Directors 2024-2025  

 
President              Christine Makasoff 
Vice President league liaison /  Greg Christofferson  
Secretary            Joel MacDonald 
Treasurer              Vacant 
Membership and Marketing  Mark Thorvaldson 
Day Ladies’          Mary Holmes  
Facilities                Mark Evans 
Events                   Keith Gracey 
Senators                Stan Turner  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Inclement Weather 

The club will close only if the Surrey School District announces school closure due to 

weather. If a league chooses not to curl due to weather and driving concerns, the club will 

remain open. Check the website for an announcement for any closures.  

News from Curl BC 

Fee Increases coming from Curl Canada for next year 

Curl Canada will be replacing its current $2 Individual member Fee (IMF) with a $5 Curling Development Fee 
(CDF) in the 2025-26 season. The CDF is a per capita assessment collected from every individual curler, at every 
affiliated curling club in Canada.  The goal is to transform individual contribution into collective impact on 
developing community, knowledge, leaders, markets, programs, and technology.  The CDF will be invoiced 
separately from the $22 Curl BC membership fee.  Thus, full fees for regular curlers will increase to $27 next 
season.  Curlers must pay both fees in order to maintain status as a member of Curl BC enabling their club to vote 
at the Curl BC AGM and curlers to enter BC Curling Championships. 

 

 

            Lounge Available to Rent 

 
As a Curler of the club, you get a 25% discount on 
rental of the lounge. We have hosted: weddings, 
receptions, celebrations of life, and 

   parties of all sorts.  

 

         
 

 

Pro Shop 

We can order curling products for you, 

and with our discount with Asham and 

Hardline we can get you a better price 

than retail.  Just go online and take a look 

at what you want and let our manager 

know.  We can save you tax and shipping 

and sometimes a bit more.   

You will see our new jackets around the 

club.   Take a look and have a feel.  

LOOK GOOD PLAY GOOD!! 

 


